
Explanatory notes on the provisional programme of the 7th ICLARS Conference at Notre Dame 
University, USA, 21-23 October 2024 

 

Some explanatory notes on the provisional programme of the conference and the distribu8on 
of parallel sessions: 

1. Dates and Imes of parallel sessions. In the distribu8on of panels in parallel sessions 
we have tried our best to accommodate all the requests we have received. The precise 
8me of each session might experience minor adjustments at a later stage, but the 
dates assigned to each session are not supposed to be modified.  

2. Unforeseen difficulIes. If some persons have difficul8es to par8cipate in their 
respec8ve sessions in the assigned dates and 8mes, please let us know at your earliest 
convenience wri8ng to this email address: Tonya Gage, tonya.gage@law.byu.edu.  

3. Incorrect or incomplete informaIon. Please, use the same email address above if you 
find some incorrect or incomplete informa8on in the distribu8on of parallel sessions. 
In some panels there is men8on of the precise topic of each presenta8on, while in 
others there is only the general 8tle of the panel. The former occurs in the panels we 
have formed out of the proposals of individual papers we received, and the laJer 
occurs when the panel was proposed as such by its organizer. Panel organizers should 
not feel obliged to provide precise topics for each presenta8on in their sessions, but 
they can do so. 

4. Chairs of panels. In the panels formed out of the proposals of individual papers 
received, we assume that the first person in the list will act as chair of the panel. If that 
person prefers not to assume that role, please let us know as soon as possible, so that 
we can find a replacement. 

5. Language of sessions. Plenary sessions will be in English, and simultaneous 
interpreta8on is not foreseen. We assume that panels in parallel sessions will be in 
English, except when we have received a different informa8on. Currently we have 
some panels in Spanish, as indicated in the provisional programme. If the organizers of 
some other panels have in mind a language other than English, please let us know as 
soon as possible, so that we can include that important informa8on in the programme. 

 

If you have any ques8on or doubt, please write to the address indicated above in nº 2. We look 
forward mee8ng all of you in a few months! 


